
5/16/72 

Dear Harold, 

Please excuse my failure to write in such a long time, but there has 

been little to say that cannot wait until we are together, plus, as you 

can imagine, school work has had to be given priority over my correspondence. 

I would have written concerning the epilogue, but as you know Dick neglected 

to send it in time for me to comment. I am sorry about that, for I would 

have liked to see it before the final copy was typed. I know that Dick 

is quite sorry about his carelessness. 

If it is OK with you and Lil, I'd love to come down some time soon, although 

I won't be able to make it until after Junel. How about tentatively during 

the first week in June? 

There is so much I'd like to discuss with you, from assess. things (like 

Lattimer, spectro suit, Vawter letters) to political matters (latest Nixon 

insanity, plus research I will be doing on the Cold War next year for a 

course). 

My main project this summer is the revising of my book, with the hope 

(pretty secure) that it will be published by the U. of P. Press in a revised 

form. The revision is something I want to do anyway, but I wouldn't now 

take the time unless I was reasonably certain of publication. 

I've not heard from Jerry since he has visited you last, which kind of 

concerns me since we were to get in touch right after he returned from your 

place. I told him I'd call him, thinking I had his number, which I later 

found was not so. Still, I expected him to call when he saw a call from me 

was not forthcoming. 

School is over and I'm home now for the summer, so please go back to 

using my home address, 8829 Blue Grass Rd. 

I lookX forward to seeing you and Lil soon. My best to both of you. 


